[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Lee Bucyk [mailto:Lee@hermitagecatshelter.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 10, 2015 3:17 PM
To: Broadway
Subject: RE: Hermitage Piddle Program

How’s this?

“Sometimes kitties have accidents. When this happens, there are a few things a cat-parent can do to help the kitty find their box, and be comfortable using it again. Here at The Hermitage No-Kill Cat Shelter, we’re used to this and have worked hard to craft solutions that work, are easily done at home, and aren’t so confusing that the kitties and their parents are swirling in advice circles!

We recommend Azmira’s Spray Essences as part of our “Piddle Program”, along with small behavioral modification and lots of praise!

Thanks
Lee”

